
Dear Distribution Partner Issue date:
PTN No.:

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that ROHM Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 
of the following product. We acknowledges the obligation to promptly inform our customers
of the intent to exit products to enable out customers the ability to prepare for alternatives
and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 
It would be very appreciated if you could your reply by February 29, 2020
Your early reply in this regard would be very much appreciated.

Reason for discontinuance

Product discontinuance date

Order after discontinuance

To: ROHM Co.,Ltd.
      Power Transistor Division

ROHM Co., Ltd.
＊Please check (✓).

1. Accept discontinuation
2. Accept discontinuance with written conditions below:

Name (TYPE): Date:

Department   :  

Company      :                                                            

Signature     :

RGTSZ22304･04･001

REPLY TO ROHM

Product category
R6xxxxNZC8

(ex.R6025FNZC8 , 
R6020ENZC8)

R6xxxxNZC**Transistor

Stable supply is not possible.

August 31st, 2020

If you need discontinue item before termination, please inform us the quantity 
until February 29th, 2020.  (including the quantity as service parts)
We will produce the discontinue item you need at a time.
However all of the quantity you need will be supplied at a time.

December 3, 2019
3019009

Notification of Product Discontinuance

Affected part number(s) Suggested replacement product

Toshio Nakajima
Division Manager

Power Transistor Division
Power Device Production HQ

ROHM Co., Ltd.
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